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Balbriggan Golf Club  Council Decisions  November 2022 

 

 

AGM 

Notification of AGM is on the website. 

Accounts, Treasurers Report, Council Report, Nominations and Notices of Motion will be 

posted on Website by Wednesday 16th November 

The Council decided to proceed with the motion to raise the subscription by €50. The Hon. 

Treasurer would propose and the Hon. Secretary would second the motion. 

The Financial report for the end of year had been posted on the website as well as the 

Treasurer’s end of year report. 

As there were vacancies for trustees, and members of council, proposers and seconders were agreed 

to fill the vacancies. 

Tom Coughlan and Ivon Keeling who were both stepping down from Council were thanked for his 

service to the Club.  

 

Catering 

The Lady Captain informed the meeting that at a recent meeting with the Caterer, Helen 

Doherty had indicated her intention to terminate her contract. 

It was agreed that a replacement would be sought with the Hon. Secretary leading this. Jim 

Daltún and Olive Muller to be approached to help with this. Interim arrangements might 

need to be in place until next March if a caterer was unable to start once Helen finished. 

 

Staffing 

Robert Geraghty had begun his role as Course Superintendent on probation for a 6-month 

period. His Contract had been finalised. 

Jack Kelly had been interviewed for the position of course operative and had accepted 

position and was starting on Monday 14th November. 

 

 

 


